

March 26, 2021

Mr. Juan Martinez City of Round Rock 3400 Sunrise Road Round Rock, TX 78665

Re: South Round Rock Interceptor Manhole Rehabilitation Bid Proposal

Dear Juan,

Thank you for your time yesterday discussing our proposal for the South Interceptor Rehab project. In light of my recent conversation with Mr. Penn regarding the City's desire to use the Fiberglass manhole liners as originally intended, please use this letter as a formal request from National Works, Inc. to retract our bid for the South Round Rock Interceptor project.

We look forward to maintaining a strong working relationship with the City of Round Rock and hope to assist the city with any future rehabilitation efforts.

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly if we can ever be of assistance.

Sincerely,

John Lande 830-837-1103 (m) jlande@nationalworks.com